BRAG TAG HELP

March 23, 2017

Dear Parents,

This year I have been using brag tags with the class. These are small tags that students earn throughout the year. The class has really looked forward to seeing who will get a tag on Friday's. They cannot wait to bring them home at the end of the school year. I plan to continue using them next year.

I was wondering if there would be any parents who would be willing to help cut the tags out. I would print and laminate them and send some home with your child. I would need you to cut and band like tags together at home and return when finished. Please email me or send a note if you would be willing to help out!

Thank you in advance! Mrs. Shiflett

